North Star Charter School Newsletter 

July 19, 2013
Head of School’s Corner 
Head of School’s Corner
Acknowledgement: Our Stars and Stripes are waving proudly over North Star, and are brighter than ever thanks to the efforts and donation of the Ledesma family. Check out our new flag the next time you drive by. Thank you, Ledesma Family!
Important Dates: 

Registration for grades 9 – 12 will be August 12 and for grades 7 & 8 on August 13, both days from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Our new hot lunch vendor will be on site offering samples. Don’t miss it!
School begins August 22nd, 7:45 for grades 7 – 12, and 9:15 for grades K – 6.

Register for bus transportation for grades 7 – 12 during your registration day. Elementary grades will register during an open house, day and time to be announced soon.

August 23, Friday evening from 7 – 8:30 p.m. This is a community building event, not a fund raiser. Snacks will be provided.
Kindergarten update: North Star Administration is pleased to announce that we will be offering an all-day Kindergarten starting this fall. This will be a regular Kindergarten for half day, and an extended program in the afternoon with a tuition cost of $280/month. Please watch the newsletter next week for specific information on how to apply for the lottery to get a place in the all-day program. There will be 28 slots available.
Bus transportation update: Based on recommendations from our newly formed transportation committee, Brown Bus, North Star administration, and the North Star School Board, there will be changed in how bus transportation will be offered. The routes are being redrawn to facilitate safety first, but then shorter ride times and more efficient use of seat space on buses, and a cost savings to North Star. After considering multiple strategies to improve the service, cluster stops will be implemented in the fall. There will be a town hall meeting to explain the process, show the time and budget savings. Watch the newsletter next week for specific date and time for the town hall meeting.
Foreign Exchange Students are in need of host families. If you are interested in hosting a foreign exchange student, please contact Victoria at andrichvictoria@yahoo.com or 503-347-0994.

Quilting Show: North Star is hosting a quilting show that runs today and tomorrow, July 20th. The show benefits North Star, and displays some amazing talent from around the treasure valley. There are raffles, quilts for sale, quilting instructors, and quilting machines. The display includes well over 100 quilts of all kinds and colors. Don’t miss it!
